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10 August 2020 

Enquiries: Jenny Elphinstone 
Our Ref: CA 2019_3238 (Doc 965627) 

Your Ref: MJ/PH/PH/NIR950-9 
VFG Ref: C1114 

 

Niramaya Developments Pty Ltd cc Victor G Feros Town Planning 
C/ Cor Cordis   Consultants Pty Ltd 
mjoiner@corcordis.com.au  brisbane@ferosplanning.com.au  
rburdett@corcordis.com.au  
 
Attention Mr Matthew Joiner and Ms Rachel Burdett-Baker  

 
  

Dear Sir / Madam 

Development Application CA 2019_3238 
Lot 906 Port Douglas Road, Port Douglas 

Development on Lot 906 on SP277141 
 

Council refers to the correspondence received 7 August 2020 from Victor G Feros 

Town Planning Consultants together with your associated correspondence (Council 

document 965551) seeking a request to further extend the period in which a response 

will be provided to Council’s request for information.   

Council agrees to the request and the response to Council’s request for information is 

now due to take 11 August 2021. 

Please quote Council’s application number:  CA 2019_3238 in all subsequent correspondence 

relating to this development application.  Should you require any clarification regarding this 

matter, please contact Jenny Elphinstone on telephone 07 4099 9444. 

Yours faithfully 

 
For  
Paul Hoye  
Manager Environment and Planning  
 
Copy to: CairnsSARA@dsdmip.qld.gov.au   

 Ref: 1909-13260-SRA 
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